
The date: 6/18/2024 
The week number: 25 
The walk number: 1767 
The weather: 70 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chris Moreno, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, 

Ellen Yu, Chip O’Connor 
  
The birds (20) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western Bluebird 0.88 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

30  Bushtit 0.75 

1 American Crow 1 

1 Mourning Dove 0.75 

3 House Finch 1 

1 Lesser  Goldfinch 1 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.50 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.38 

10 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

1 Northern Mockingbird 1 

3 Black Phoebe 0.88 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.50 

1 Common Raven 0.88 

1 House Sparrow 1 

2 Northern_Rough-
winged 

Swallow 0.12 

2 White-throated Swift 0.38 

3 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:52. 
 
We did finally get there but it was a slow go until Ellen showed up for the back part of the walk. 
Then we saw, for the first time today, an Acorn Woodpecker. It was the only one we saw all day, 
which is highly unusual. Another no show was an Anna’s Hummingbird. But, we did get 20 
species, 1.1 above the prediction. The swifts and swallows are around, so that is good. And we 
did see both a Red-shouldered Hawk and a Cooper’s Hawk, so that was good. Ok, so it started 
slow, but it wasn’t a bad walk in the end. In fact, we were only 4 short of the maximum for the 
week. Pleasant weather too. 
 
Alan,  
6/18/2024 
  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


